The Manager, Market Development Division, reported the following
action regarding suggestion for new products submitted by employees:

Item: Cartridge-Powered Post Driver

Employee: J. K, Hamil

Aetion: Rejected. The idea is not new and has been suggested
by Koppers Company, Inc., among many others previa 1ly.
A market evaluation indicated that, although, suchia
devica could feasibly be made, it was notrprgctical
and potential sale did not Justify deVQr Sbmefik.
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